CARROLL WATER DEPARTMENT 

Aprilll,2012 

To the Town of Carroll Planning and Zoning Boards: Regarding the property at 675 Route 3 South, Hunt 
Properties, LLC (formerly Shakespeare's), I believe there will be no impact on water usage due to the 
downsizing of motel units to 10 or 12 apartments. I find no reason for concern at this point in time. 

Thank you. 

Scott Sonia 

Water super~7~ J ~ 

.r VV: L,JjA \,lueStlon r ouowup: Snaxespeare rioter onange or use 

From: Town of Carroll <twinmtn@roadrunner.com> 

To: David Scalley <davidscalley@dscontractorsinc.com> 
Cc: Joan Karpf <megellana3@aol.com> 

Subject: FW: ZBA Question Followup: Shakespeare Hotel Change of Use 
Date: Wed, Apr 11,20127:52 am 

This came to me as noted. 

Maryclare 

From: James McMahon ill [mailto:JMcMahonIII@dot.state.nh.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2012 3:10 PM 

To: twinmtn@roadrunner.com
Subject: ZBA Question Followup: Shakespeare Hotel Change of Use 

Matyclare, 
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Yesterday I spoke with Joan Karpf (ZBA Chair) regarding the Shakespeare Motel's requests to renovate from 18 units to 10 
apartments. After speaking with the District Engineer, the department will require the applicant to apply for a change of use 
by preparing and submitting a driveway permit application. 

Please have Joan or the applicant call me directly at (603) 788-4641. Unfortunately, Joan's number appears to be temporarily 
disconnected. 

-Jim 

James McMahon ill, P.E. 
NHDOT District One 
641 Main Street 
Lancaster, NH 03584 

P: (603) 788-4641 

c (603) 631-9130 

F: (603) 788-4260 
jmcmahon@dot.state.nh.us
http://mail.aol.coml3 5919-211/aol-6/en-us/maillPrintMessage.aspx 
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